
The TES Talent & Art Show (held on April 22nd) was
a tremendous success! Our TES students were able
to share their creativity with the community and
received a sweet treat (a voucher to Rooster’s for a
FREE ice cream cone) for their participation! The
PTO would like to thank John Tafolla for organizing
the event!


